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February 3, 2022 
 
Lisa Wood 
SEPA\NEPA Coordinator 
WDFW Regulatory Services Section 
600 Capital Way North 
Olympia, WA 98501-1091 
 
Re: SEPA Register 202200303, DNS 22-005 
 
Dear Lisa Wood: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Determination of Non Significance for the Little Green 
Lake Dam Safety Repairs and Spillway project. We have reviewed the documents and have the following 
comments. 
 
WATER RESOURCES 
 
The Dam Safety Office acknowledges that the applicant is aware of the need to obtain the necessary 
Dam Safety construction permits for the Little Green Lake Dam Safety Repair and Spillway project. The 
permit can be found by entering the following link into your search engine: 
https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/publications/summarypages/ecy07038.html . Please submit the dam 
construction permit to: 
 
WA Department of Ecology 
Dam Safety Office 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 
 
For more information, please contact Charlotte Lattimore by e-mail at clat461@ecy.wa.gov or by 
telephone at (360) 407-6066. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gwen Clear 
Environmental Review Coordinator 
Central Regional Office 
(509) 575-2012 
crosepa@ecy.wa.gov 
 



Comment 2 of 2 

Staff Comments have been updated for SEPA#202200303 - WA Department of Fish and Wildlife by Alicia 
Schulz. 
Lead Agency File Number: 22-005. 
Staff Comments: 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments to this project as it pertains to the Shoreline 
Management Act of 1971, RCW chapter 90.58; State master program approval/amendment procedures 
and master program guidelines, WAC 173-26; Wetlands 90.48; and Shoreline management permit and 
enforcement procedures, Chapter 173-27 WAC. 
 
Additional information was provided regarding addition area of impact to critical areas 
 
Additional analysis will be performed to evaluate permanent, indirect, and/or temporary impacts to 
critical areas. More information regarding applicable mitigation ratios maybe found on page 120, Table 
6b-1 of the interagency guidance at the following website: https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-
Shorelines/Wetlands/Mitigation/Interagency-guidance. 
 
Please contact Alicia Schulz, Shorelands and Environmental Assistance (SEA) program, 
alicia.schulz@ecy.wa.gov or 509-454-4260 should you have any questions about the comments 
provided. 
 
From: Alicia Schulz 
Email: ALSC461@ecy.wa.gov 
Phone number: (509) 454-4260 


